
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

   

 
  

 
 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

7 February 2024 
Ref No: 3992-1068 

Ferrovial Gamuda Joint Venture 
by email: hcorliss@CHBteam.com.au 

Attention: Hari Corliss 

Dear Hari 

Coffs Harbour Bypass – Air Quality Monitoring Program: ER Approval of Minor Update 

In my capacity as Environmental Representative, I have reviewed the following document: 

■ Air Quality Monitoring Program (Revision G, 02/01/2024, prepared by Ferrovial Gamuda Joint 
Venture) 

The Air Quality Monitoring Program is Appendix A of the Construction Air Quality Management 
Plan. The above version of the monitoring program is an update to the previously approved 
version, which is Revision E dated 19/09/2023. The updates to the document include: 

■ Inclusion of two additional dust monitoring gauges (DDG10.5 and DDG11.5) in the vicinity of 
West Korora Road. 

■ Minor relocation of dust monitoring gauge DDG14 to a location that is outside of the 
construction footprint. 

In accordance with MCoA A25(i), I confirm that the updates are considered to be minor 
amendments and, therefore, I approve the updated document. 

Yours sincerely 

GeoLINK 

Duncan Thomson 
Environmental Representative 


